
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Note No. PMN/2020/595  
 
 
The Permanent Mission of Nepal to the United Nations presents its compliments to the 
Department of Economic and Social Affairs, United Nations, and has the honour to submit 
herewith the second Voluntary National Review (VNR) report of Nepal, to be presented at 
the upcoming High-level Political Forum on sustainable development under the auspices of 
ECOSOC.    
 
 
The Permanent Mission of Nepal to the United Nations avails itself of this opportunity to 
renew to the Department of Economic and Social Affairs, United Nations the assurances of 
its highest consideration.  
 
 
 
         
         
        New York, 2 July 2020 
Department of Economic and Social Affairs, 
United Nations 
New York  
 


